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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 8th  May, 2007
Question No. 8

Question: Councillor M. Ardagh
"To ask the Manager to prune back the shrubbery on Cypress Downs at the entrance to the Cypress Drive from the traffic lights on Glendown Road which has become very overgrown and will the Manager contact the Secretary of Cypress Downs Residents Association before the work is carried out.  *Details supplied.  
Reply:
The residents of Orwell Crescent requested the shrubbery which runs along the back of their properties to be pruned and some pruning was undertaken but was not completed following objections by residents of Cypress Drive. The Parks Department can consider the location for completion of pruning under the 2007/08 Arboricultural Programme subject to receiving written confirmation of agreement from the Residents Associations.
